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Dear Parents, 
 
For our Lenten charity this year, Year 4 has chosen to support Sparkhill foodbank. 
 
Tuesday 30th March will be a non-uniform day for the whole school. 
 
On this day, all children may come into school in their own clothes and are 
encouraged to bring an item to donate to the foodbank. 
 
The foodbank is currently short of the following items: 
  

 Cooking oil 
 Rice 
 Sponge Pudding 
 UHT Fruit Juice and/or squash 
 Meat-based soup (Chicken, Oxtail, etc.) 
 Sugar 
 

but would welcome any donations as long as they are: 

 unopened, 

 with English instructions 

 the expiration date is clearly visible. 
 
We hope the children will enjoy the day as well as supporting a great cause! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Catling and Mrs Litchfield  
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